
From: Rick Hughes 
Sent: Monday, October 07, 2013 4:39 PM 
To: one 
Subject: One Wall south small stage lowering to 32nd floor 
 
To All One Wall Residents: 
 
On Oct. 9th & Oct. 10th (Wed. & Thurs.); weather permitting, we will be lowering the 
small section of scaffold down to the 32nd floor. 
 
Starting from 07:30 am. to 5:00 pm. 
 
32 & 33rd floors: 05 & 06 suites: 
Please keep your vents closed. 
 
34th to 48th floors: 
03 and 04 suite living room & kitchen side: 
 
Please keep your vents closed. 
For combined suites:  Center 4 south vents. 
 
Please keep your vents closed. 
 
Since it is weather pending, Residents are kindly requested to keep their vents closed 
during the day on Wed. (Oct. 9th) and possibly Thurs. (Oct. 10th) until they see the 
cables in front of their windows. 
 
Thanks, 
Rick Hughes 
Project Superintendent  
 

 

 
 
 

http://www.rdhbe.com/

